
From: Malia Gibbons  

Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 5:11 PM 
To: KEELING Ryan W * DCBS 

Subject: Do NOT Centene aquire OHP! 

 

Dear Mr. keeling, it is an outrage that Oregon residents are betrayed again! We were promised 

that OHP would be locally managed. I think THIS WILL BE THE FINAL FACTOR THAT 

PUSHES ME INTO LOOSING ALL BELIEF IN GOVERNMENT. I read about issues all the 

time with promises broken. This is an outrage as OHP serves the most vunerable and needy 

people in our state. This is not about profit, it is about our citizens deserving quality care and 

quality government decisions. Allowing Centene to buy FOR THE PURPOSE OF PROFIT, this 

medical business that serves some of our most needy demonstrates the complete absence of 

consideration for the people of this state. DO NOT ALLOW THIS TO HAPPEN!  All our 

agencies are in dire need of honest restoration to rebuild trust between state agencies . I was told 

by Tom Diggendorfer of aging and disability that "it would take a death to get the state to act " 

on a DHS complaint. Well there have been many deaths, and he is right, state employees have it 

so well off that they have little reguard for the citizens themselves. These offices are meant TO 

SERVE the people. They are public service jobs. Yet most people need to fight for any help at 

all. Selling this would amplify this for many who do not have advocates and those too elderly to 

understand. It is wrong! Malia Gibbons  

 


